Public Hearing Held on July 17, 2018 Relating to Ordinance 2018-12 An Ordinance Provided for the Appropriation of Funds for the Operation of Village of Pecatonica For Fiscal Year Beginning May 1, 2018 and Ending April 30, 2019

- 1. Call to Order: Village President Bill Smull called the Public Hearing for the 2018-12 Appropriation Ordinance to order at 6:18 p.m. on Tuesday, July 17, 2018 at the Village Hall.
- 2. Trustees present: Bill Determan, Paula Hachmeister, Marilyn Wilke, Tom Gipe, Jennifer Johnson and Tricia Metz.

Others Present: Village Clerk Gwenn Shirley.

- 4. Opening Statement by President Smull: Gave a short overview of the purpose of the public hearing and to afford the public participation to comment.
- 5. Questions from the Public:

Joan Dabson asked where was the notice published at about this meeting? Village President Smull stated that a notice was in the newspaper stating that a copy of the ordinance is available at the Clerk's office.

6. Public Hearing adjourned at 6:25 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted:

Gwenn Shirley, Village Clerk